Copy of counter offer - Appendix F.

From: GRAHAM HOPKINS <gtlicensingconsultants@googlemail.com>
Sent: 15 March 2023 14:20

To: Bolanle Morafa <Bolanle.Morafa@Ibbd.gov.uk>

Subject: Pizza & Spice

Dear Bola,

Would you please forward the message below to the relevant Licensing Officer for their
consideration.

Our client is willing to amend the requested times in his application for a new premises
licence for Pizza & Spice as follows:

Sunday to Thursday licensable activity to be from 23.00 to 01.00 the following day with
close at 01.00 the following day

Friday and Saturday licensable activity to be from 23.00 to 02.00 the following day with
delivery only after 01.00. The shop would close to the public at 01.00.

If this is agreeable to the Licensing Officer we will ask the LA for permission to amend the
application. We have also emailed the Police.

Kind regards,

Graham Hopkins
GT Licensing Consultants 07810 826778
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